
Cyngor Cymuned Eglwyswrw Community Council. 
A Community Council Meeting was held on Tuesday 6th December 2016 

 at The Old School,Eglwyswrw,commencing at 8.00pm. 

Present: 

Chairman: Julie Charlton 

Councillors: Enid Cole,  Ceirwyn John,  Robin Phillips, Llinos Davies, Alwyn Evans, Lon Davies 

County Councillor:  

Clerk:  Helen Evans 

Chairman Remarks. 

The Chairman welcomed all members to the meeting.  

 Apologies:  Ieuan Davies, Keith Lewis 

Minutes 01.11.2016 

Ceirwyn John  proposed and Robin Phillips seconded that the minutes were a true record.  The 
chairman signed the minutes. 
Matters arising from the minutes 

There were no matters arising from the minutes. 

Correspondence 

73.  Change to your waste and recycling collections over the Christmas and New Year – This 
information will be in the noticeboards. 

74.  Bank balance 25.11.16 - £3,314.14 

75.  Pembrokeshire Coast National Park Authority planning application Mrs. Lucie Parkes, Isfryn, 
Pontyglasier – application for relocation of existing seasonal single shepherds hut for use as holiday 
let also change of use of land and siting of shepards hut.   All were happy with application clerk to 
send letter of support as this will bring tourism to the area. 

76.  Pembrokeshire County Council  - Planning application, Brynvilla, Eglwyswrw planning has been 
refused. 

Any Other business. 

77. Letter of Thank you from Liam and Harriet Morris Cornel Fach, Crosswell  for the support that the 
Community Council has given with the planning application.   

78.  Councillors raised a concern regarding the Butchers Arms that work has commenced but no 
planning application has been issued.  Clerk to contact Cllr. Keith Lewis regarding this concern. 

79.  Julie Charlton raised a concern from the residents at Foxgloves regarding the boundary hedge 
between  Foxgloves and Eglwyswrw School.  This will be on the agenda for the next meeting.  

Date of next meeting:  Tuesday 7th February at 8.00p.m.  Meeting closed at 8.50pm 



 

 

 


